Dear HREOC

I am fully supportive of removing all clauses in legislation that discriminate against those members of our community who are in same sex relationships.  I have a sister in a long term same sex relationship and know that she and her partner feel very discriminated against especially in relation to Australian Government superannuation schemes (PSS and CSS). They both work for the government and it causes them significant emotional stress worrying about their future financial situation if one partner was to die.

Regards

[Name Withheld]
